
From: Phillips, Robert
To: Hacker, Marsha
Cc: Bachmann, Christy; Coleman, Lisa
Subject: FW: Marquette neighborhood trees
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:39:37 PM

For BPW
 

From: fran metcalf [mailto:fran.metcalf@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:21 PM
To: Phillips, Robert
Subject: Marquette neighborhood trees
 
Dear Ron Phillips, 

Any neighborhood is improved by trees.  The Jenifer Street
reconstruction promises to destroy many of the trees it has
taken years and years to develop.  This must not be allowed
to happen,  I am not convinced that Jenifer St needs to be
reconstructed no matter how many or few trees are slated
to be destroyed.  Please do everything you can to preserve
this lovely neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Fran Metcalf

--
The best lack all conviction, while the worst
Are full of passionate intensity.
William Butler Yeats
Second Coming
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